
Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope everyone had a relaxing half term break, I can’t quite believe that
we are in the last half term of this academic year.

This week, I have enjoyed doing assemblies about kindness to all
year groups. We have looked at the UN declaration of human
rights as well as laws in the UK. We also learnt about the ripple
effect and I have challenged learners and staff to start their
own ripples by doing random acts of kindness. Year 7 have even
started their own wall with their random acts of kindness. 
I hope they all continue these at home over the weekend!
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To all those of you in our community celebrating today, we wish
you and your family peace, happiness, and prosperity this Eid al-
Adha.

And what has made be so
happy and proud of our

learners is that I received this
from one of them today which

has warmed my heart.



Thank you to all our families and our community for your continued support.
                                         Best wishes,

                                                                                         
                                                                                   Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                   Headteacher

For their effort in lessons

‘

Upcoming Dates 
Monday 2 June - Return to school (Week 1)
Monday 23 June - New timetable begins (Week 1)

Efforts to High Things

Health and Wellbeing Learners of the Term 

Year 9 Trip to Abernant Lake
25 Year 9 learners are going away for the
weekend to Abernant Lake in mid-Wales. I look
forward to updating you on what they got up to
on next week’s update. 
Thank you to Miss James for organising the trip.
Have a great time!

Please help us improve our communication
We know that there are some parental concerns about
communication. Mrs. Bartley has been working with a group of parents
to address these concerns.
We would also really appreciate your feedback so we know what
your issues are and then we can work together to solve them. 
Click here

As you will be aware, every year we start our new timetable for the last 4 weeks of the
summer term, this helps us to refocus and enables all GCSE courses to be started.
All years groups will move to the next year on Monday 23 June. We will be going
through new timetables with learners next week and they will be given their new
timetable on Monday 23 June. 

 NEW
TIMETABLE

Health and Wellbeing Team of the Term 

Grayson S.
Joan E.

Malvin A.
Elliarna P.
Kuda Z.

Ludmila C.
Lilly T.

Ethan B.

Olivia K.
Grace H.

Lola Grace S.
Dalma S.
Eliza R.-L.

Tooniloba A.
Takunda C.

Theo W.
Harrison J.

Zac C.

For their contribution towards extra-curricular clubs
and teams. 

https://forms.gle/d4rh2kEiSNST4dJ79

